
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are so happy to welcome you back to Class 2 at 
Havannah First School! We hope that you all enjoyed 
your Easter holiday and are as excited as we are to start our 
new term at our wonderful new school. We are looking 
forward to a fantastic term with some new topics and being 
able to make use of our superb new learning environment.  

The children are making a fantastic start this week. We are 
supporting the children with any new routines and have 
already enjoyed assemblies and lunchtimes in our new hall 
and the children are embracing all the extra space at 
playtime—particularly enjoying the new trim 
trail and MUGA. 

 

We have a beautiful new library here at Havannah First School 
and would love the children to begin to access this regularly 
and as soon as possible! If you are able to spare an hour in an 
afternoon and would be interested in supporting Class 2 to 
access the library please let Mrs Jones know! 

PE 

Our PE days will stay the same as last half term, so they are Wednesday and 

Friday. As always, children should leave their PE kits in school. Please make sure 

that everything is clearly named, including PE bags. Thank you.                       

Phonics Information 

The Phonics screening check 

takes place in June for all Year 

One children. We have sent information 

home this week to help you to support 

your children at home and a homework 

task. Please see Mrs Jones if you have 

any questions or queries! 

Please remember that we are happy to talk to you at 

home time or to give you call back if there is something 

you need to discuss. 

Best wishes from Mrs Jones, Mrs Rawling and Mrs Sutton  

Bags 

We have a small cloakroom space 
so please try to only send in what the 
children need each day. Reading books 
and reading records should come into 
every day and a water bottle. 


